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Standards Announcement 

Pre-ballot Windows and Ballot Pools Open for Two Interpretations 
March 24, 2008–April 23, 2008 
  
Now available at: https://standards.nerc.net/CurrentBallots.aspx  
  
Pre-ballot Window and Ballot Pool for Revised Interpretation of TPL-002-0 Requirements R1.3.2 and R1.3.12 and TPL-003-0 
Requirements R1.3.2 and R1.3.12 for Ameren Opens March 24, 2008 
Ameren submitted a Request for an Interpretation of Requirements R1.3.2 and R1.3.12 in both TPL-002-0 — System Performance Following 
the Loss of a Single Bulk Electric System Element and TPL-003-0 — System Performance Following Loss of Two or More Bulk Electric 
System Elements. 

The Planning Committee (drafting team) provided an interpretation that underwent an initial ballot from December 4–13, 2007.  While the 
initial ballot achieved a quorum (86.70%) and a high affirmative vote (88.10%), some comments submitted with ballots indicated that the 
interpretation didn’t fully address the questions asked, and the drafting team added some clarifying language to the interpretation.  The 
drafting team’s revised interpretation is posted for a new 30-day pre-ballot review.  
  
The ballot pool to vote on this interpretation has been re-opened and will remain open up until 8 a.m. (EDT) Wednesday, April 23, 2008.  
During the pre-ballot window, members of the ballot pool may communicate with one another by using their “ballot pool list server.”  The 
list server for this ballot pool is: bp_Interpret_TPL_Ameren_in@ner.com 

The initial ballot for this interpretation will begin at 8 a.m. (EDT) on Wednesday, April 23, 2008.    
  
Pre-ballot Window and Ballot Pool for Revised Interpretation of TPL-002-0 Requirements R1.3.2 and R1.3.12 and TPL-003-0 
Requirements R1.3.2 and R1.3.12 for MISO Opens March 24, 2008 
MISO submitted a Request for an Interpretation of Requirements R1.3.2 and R1.3.12 in both TPL-002-0 — System Performance Following 
the Loss of a Single Bulk Electric System Element and TPL-003-0 — System Performance Following Loss of Two or More Bulk Electric 
System Elements. 

The Planning Committee (drafting team) provided an interpretation that underwent an initial ballot from December 4-13, 2007.  While the 
initial ballot achieved a quorum (86.10%) and a high affirmative vote (87.50%), some comments submitted with ballots indicated that the 
interpretation didn’t fully address the questions asked, and the drafting team added some clarifying language to the interpretation.  The 
drafting team’s revised interpretation is posted for a new 30-day pre-ballot review. 
  
The ballot pool to vote on this interpretation has been re-opened and will remain open up until 8 a.m. (EDT) Wednesday, April 23, 2008.  
During the pre-ballot window, members of the ballot pool may communicate with one another by using their “ballot pool list server.”  The 
list server for this ballot pool is: bp_Interpret_TPL_MISO_in@nerc.com 

The initial ballot for this interpretation will begin at 8 a.m. (EDT) on Wednesday, April 23, 2008. 
  
Standards Development Procedure 
The Reliability Standards Development Procedure Manual contains all the procedures governing the standards development process. The 
success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder participation. We extend our thanks to all those who participate.
  
 For more information or assistance, please contact Maureen Long, Standards Process Manager, at maureen.long@nerc.net or at (813) 468-5998. 
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